

EDUCATION & CHILDREN SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 28/01/2021

EXPLANATION FOR NON-SUBMISSION OF SCRUTINY REPORT

ITEM	RESPONSIBLE OFFICER	EXPLANATION	REVISED SUBMISSION DATE
Proposal to Relocate Ysgol Dewi Sant	Sara Griffiths	A site selection exercise is currently being progressed. Once completed, we will be able to identify whether a statutory consultation is required to re-locate the school.	To be confirmed
Corporate Strategy	John Buck	Following review of the document at CMT it has been requested that submission to PEB and Scrutiny be delayed allowing for amendments to be made to the document.	To be confirmed; Nicola Evans to contact all Scrutiny's to rearrange.
Corporate/ Departmental Business Plans	John Buck	The Chief Executive has asked that submission of Departmental Business Plans be delayed until she has conducted one to one review meetings with all Directors in regard to forward planning.	To be confirmed